
 

 

27th January 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers  
 
RE: Year 9 Options Event – Y/V Band  
 
We are writing to invite you to the Year 9 Options Event which will take place remotely on 
Thursday 4th February 2021.  
 

The purpose of this event is to provide parents, carers, and students with more information 
about the options process and to support your child to make informed choices with their 
GCSE/BTEC options.  
 

The event will take place online via Zoom at 5pm where there will be a short 15 minute 
presentation and the opportunity to ask any questions. The Zoom link and details to this 
session are as follows:  
 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/77393748215?pwd=ekNkdW1jVUNtWnpsQmgzelBRUnozQT09 
Meeting ID: 773 9374 8215  
Passcode: Year9  
 

During the presentation we will be directing you to a website where you will be able to view 
further information about the subjects on offer and complete your child’s options form. 
Please note that the website will not be live until the evening of the event.  If you are unable 
to attend the event, please use the following link to access the website at a later date: 
 

https://www.ukatevents.org.uk/ba-year-9-options/ 

The students’ electronic options form will be available on the website to complete and will be 
due in by Tuesday 9th February 2021. It is important that we have your child’s form by this 
date to ensure we can try to accommodate their first-choice options where possible.  
 

If you have any questions, please contact us at the Academy by calling 01634 852341or by 
emailing: dangreenwood@universityofkentacademiestrust.org.uk. 
 
We look forward to meeting you virtually next Thursday.  
 

Yours faithfully 

    

Dan Greenwood   Juliet Jolley 

Assistant Principal   Assistant Principal 


